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I have received some wonderfully encouraging messages from families, thanking our staff for their continued 

support and hard work, much unseen, throughout the school closure. Our dedicated staff team have been 

incredibly supportive and flexible - from the very beginning when the crisis first started, and throughout, 

working tirelessly in school and behind the scenes. They, too, have their worries and challenges. We keep all our 

families at the centre of our thoughts, and greatly appreciates being in your thoughts too. Thank you.  

We have LOVED seeing what you have been doing at home during the closure. If you would like to share how 

you are following our Wellbeing Wednesday activities, please send us a photo. Perhaps, by being engrossed in 

a story, or enjoying nature with a walk or some gardening. Maybe they are being helpful and thoughtful… 

showing some acts of kindness, such as helping set the table, tidying up. NB: Please make sure that your child’s 

name cannot be identified. 

 

GOVERNMENT ANNOUNCEMENTS  

The Government is continually reviewing and discussing the 

current ‘Stay Alert’ situation for the country. Following the Prime 

Minister’s  announcement on Sunday, we have been working very 

closely with local schools and Cambridgeshire Local Authority to 

finalise our plans for pupils returning safely to school.  

Thank you for your survey feedback. 

 

 



Don’t forget…  

This week’s sports challenge is Cricket! Don’t forget to email your videos or pictures to either: 

schoolgames@livingsport.co.uk or Claire McDonnell CMcdonnell@combertonvc.org 

Tweet: @SouthCambsSSP Or   tag us on Facebook: South Cambs School Sport Partnership 

 

Check out our school Website 

Please do visit the website regularly. It is frequently updated with advice, resources, and links to support our 

families and community during this challenging time. In particular, please regularly check the latest new section 

with support for your and your child’s wellbeing, news for new pupils joining us in September 2020 and help 

explaining the coronavirus to your child.    

 

All our home learning support can be found by following the link on the school website home page, selecting 

your child’s class pages. This is uploaded by 7pm the evening before if you want to get ahead of the game! 

 

Our Home Learning Gallery 

 
 

 

 
  

From the team at Meldreth Primary School…we wish you all well! 
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